From; -

Sent: 10 November 2021 11:05
To: Miriam Baptist
Subject: Re: 2021/2988/P - 43 Compayne Gardens - Qutbuilding

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Miriam

T have now had an opportunity to inspect the proposed revisions in respect of the garden building at 43
Compayne Gardens.

1) CRASH is pleased that the mature acacia tree is now to be retained. CRASH also notes the small
reduction in the height of the roof .

2) CRASH retains its objection to the metal single-pitch roof, and is disappointed that the applicant has not
taken the opportunity to introduce a flat 'green' roof. By and large, our original comments/objections remain
valid.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to make further comments on this application.

Kind regards

Alan Mason
Vice-Chairman CRASH

Sent: Thursday, ct, t13:
Subject: 2021/2988/P - 43 Compayne Gardens - Outbuilding

Dear CRASH,
We have had some changes to the design at 43 Compayne Gardens which you have previously objected to,
including a change to the materiality of the roof. T would like to invite your further comment. Main

revisions are that the acacia tree is now to be retained and the roof materiality has changed.

I do not have updated documents in their entirety yet but wanted to give you a heads up. Your previous
comments of course will still be considered.

Kind regards



Miriam Baptist

Planning Officer

Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 8147
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



